NORTHVIEW HIGH SCHOOL
10625 Parsons Road ;
Duluth, GA 30097

Home of the Titans Peter F. Zervakos, Principal
770-497-3828 zervakos@fulton.ki12.ga.us

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing today to offer my recommendation on behalf of Paul Hill, who is making
application for the position of Assistant Principal. During the time that Paul has worked
under my supervision, I find him to not only be an excellent teacher in his field, but that he
is knowledgeable of the total school program.

Mr. Hill exhibits excellent classroom management and organizational skills. He brings to his
classroom a learning experience that is one of value and relevance for his students.

His evaluations reflect consistent satisfactory completion of all duties and responsibilities.
In addition, he has proved himself to be a team player. Moreover, he does not hesitate to
become involved in school life beyond the responsibilities of his position. He and I have
engaged in many philosophical and pragmatic conversations about leadership and I can
attest that he demonstrates a passion for improving student achievement.

Again, I am most happy to offer my recommendation for Paul Hill. If I can be of further
assistance in this matter, please do not hesitate to ask.

Sincerely,

~ A

Peter F. Zervakos
Principal




